
 

 

08 November 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

As part of the PSHE Curriculum, Year 5 have been given the opportunity to participate in a World 
Cup Workshop, linked to Black history, equal opportunities and human rights combined with coaching 
activities / small-sided games on the indoor pitch at Tranmere Rovers Football Club. There will also be a 
Q&A session with male and female players. 
 
This will take place on Wednesday 16th November 2022. The children will be having an early lunch and will 
be leaving school, via coach at 12:10 and leaving Prenton Park at 3:00 pm to arrive back at school before 
the end of the day. 
 
Children will need PE Kit and indoor trainers (not football boots with studs or blades, please!).  
 
This trip is free of charge but we will require permission for your child to attend. Please log into your 
ParentPay account to give consent.  
 
Best Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 
  
 
  
 

 

 


